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Memo 
 
To: Pastors and Parochial Administrators 

From: Very Rev. Chris Frazer, Vicar General 

Date: July 5, 2021 

Re: Technology Survey for Parishes 

 

 

We have developed a technology survey for parishes.  We are working on a grant program for rural 

parishes in the northern part of the state and in other areas of the Diocese that have limited access to 

internet, technology and communication resources.  The grant will be funded through the Office of 

Family & Faith Formation.  The first step in creating the program is determining what tools are 

currently being used by the parishes, so we can determine the criteria for the grant.  Please fill out 

this online survey as soon as possible. 

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/659YWZ8 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/659YWZ8

